

St. Leonard's C.E. Primary School

Head Teacher: Mrs K Ferriday
Deputy Head: Mr M Steele
Assistant Heads: Mrs R Spencer and Mrs H Coleman

Innage Lane Bridgnorth Shropshire WV16 4HL

Telephone: (01746) 762781

Fax: (01746) 769509

Email: admin@bridgnorth-st-leonards.shropshire.sch.uk Website: http://www.bridgnorth-st-leonards.shropshire.sch.uk/

20 June 2017

Early Years' Trip – Hoo Farm, Tuesday 18th July

Dear Parents and Carers,

We are delighted to be able to offer the Nursery and Reception children the opportunity to visit Hoo Farm to conclude our Summer Term topic of Food and Farming. The trip will take place on Tuesday 18th July 2017.

Nursery children:

All Nursery children wishing to attend would need to be accompanied by an adult for the day. Due to limited numbers and seats on the coach unfortunately we can only accommodate one adult per child, and no younger siblings will be able to attend.

The total cost for a Nursery child and adult, to include admission to the farm and transport by coach to and from Hoo Farm, will be a voluntary contribution of £20. FOSLS have kindly subsidised the remaining amount in order to keep costs as low as possible.

Reception children:

Reception children will attend with school staff.

The total cost for a Reception child to include admission to the farm and transport by coach will be a voluntary contribution of £10. Again FOSLS have kindly subsidised the remaining cost.

All children will need to arrive at the beginning of the school day for 8.50am. Reception children should line up as normal and Nursery children should sign in at Nursery with their adult. Once the children are registered we will board the coach to visit Hoo Farm. Whilst at the farm children will be able to experience a real life farm and participate in activities relating to our current topic.

Nursery children and parents will need to provide their own lunch. Reception children are entitled to a free school meal and therefore can order a lunch from the school kitchen on the slip below, or opt to bring a packed lunch - no glass bottles or fizzy drinks please.

Reception children will need to wear school t-shirt and jumper/cardigan, with suitable trousers or leggings and suitable outdoor footwear. **All children** will need to bring a waterproof jacket, in case of rain, and a sunhat. Please note that we will be outside for the majority of the day. Children should have sun cream applied before the trip, please note that we will not be able to apply this during the day.



















We plan to return to school for the end of the school day. Reception children should be collected as normal.

Please return the completed the slip by **Wednesday 28th June** to the school office, with payment enclosed clearly marked with your child's name. Cheques should be made payable to St Leonard's CE Primary School If we do not have enough interest the trip will not go ahead.

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to speak to us. Yours sincerely,

Early Years' Teachers'
Early Years' Trip – Hoo Farm, Tuesday 18 th July
Child's Name
Nursery:
I confirm that my child is able/not able to attend the trip with a responsible adult. (Please delete as appropriate)
Name of adult attending
I enclose the voluntary contribution of £20. (Please tick)
I understand that I will need to provide lunch. ☼ (Please tick)
Reception:
I give/do not give permission for my child to attend the trip. (Please delete as appropriate)
I enclose the voluntary contribution of £10. ☐ (Please tick)
I would like to order a packed lunch/I will provide a packed lunch (Please delete as appropriate)
Parent/Carer name
Parent/Carer signature Date
Please return the completed the slip by Wednesday 28th June to the school office, with payment enclose
clearly marked with your child's name.















